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CIFLTE Alumni Association hosted its very first alumni reunion
before Thanksgiving and we welcomed alumni, current students,
new friends interested in CIFLTE's programs, and also several
enthusiastic learners of Chinese!

Three alumni representatives (Pauline Huang '09, Yoyo Gu '1/, and
Joy Dong '17) shared with us their work and life ever since they
graduated from CIFLTE's one-year TCSOL program in New York.

In the Q&A session later, the four Chinese leaners answered many
guestions about their learning of Chinese from all the CIFLTE
Chinese instructors (or instructors-in-training)!

We really appreciated our three co-preseidents of the alumni
association - Rachel Chen, Cong Dong, and Michelle Tomizawa - for
all the work they did behind the scenes to make this wonderful
event happen!




